
Chair Williamson and members of the House Rules Committee, 

I enthusiastically support HB 4076, the Small Donor Elections bill. This bill improves on last 

year's legislation, with better clarification of the "maximum public match" and in-kind 

contributions. 

I would love to see Oregon pass campaign contributions to be able to push the maximum public 

match down.  

Please pass this bill from committee and move it quickly through Joint Ways and Means toward 

votes on the Chamber floors. 

Thank you, once again, for considering this landmark legislation. 

 

Kris Alman 

 


